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MILWAUKEE, Wis. - The Greater Milwaukee Urban League is urging residents to go to the
polls and vote on Tuesday, Nov. 8.
“So many issues are on the ballot on this Election Day. The outcomes of this election will be felt
for generations. Don't let this opportunity to shape our future pass you by,” said Dr. Eve M. Hall,
president and CEO of the Greater Milwaukee Urban League.
Dr. Hall urges that residents who have the capabilities to transport other voters to the polls make
themselves available to their families, neighbors and others in their networks.
Residents who need transportation to vote can call Greater Milwaukee Urban League partner
Souls to the Polls at 414-742-1060.
“Turnout is often the determinant factor in mid-term elections,” Hall said. “The window to vote
in advance has closed, so the turnout on Election Day will be crucial.”
Voters can identify their polling place and gain other information about the election by visiting
www.tmul.org.
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